
This message is being sent courtesy of the ACBHCS Contracts Units on behalf of the Office of Ethnic 
Services, Health Equity Division   
 
Dear Alameda County Behavioral Health (ACBH) Providers, 

The Office of Ethnic Services will be making a few changes to the Culturally and Linguistically 
Appropriate Standards (CLAS) Survey that is required by ACBH providers to fill out each year.   The 
deadline for submitting the survey will be extended from July 10 to the end of July or early August.  
Another memo with final deadline and survey/reporting information will follow soon. 
  
 
For more information, please contact:  
Mona Shah, Interim Office of Ethnic Services Administrator 
510 777-2118- office 
mona.shah2acgov.org 
 
  
 

 


